
 

 

Re: KH/FS/Payment Provider 
 
13th March 2025 
 

 
 
 

Payment Provider 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Following on from our previous message regarding the change in the payments system, we 
are pleased to inform you ParentPay is now ready to launch. From 17th March 2025 all 
school payments will be made through ParentPay, accessed in the same way via the 
ReachMoreParents/WeDuc/Matrix Academy Trust app. Guidance on how to use the 
ParentPay system can be found here: ParentPay Helpdesk 

 
As the previous provider sQuid are ceasing trading, you should request a refund no later 
than 14th March 2025 for any outstanding balance you have within your child’s account. 
Instructions on how to withdraw your balance can be found here: Refund Request. 
 
While we undergo the transition to the new payment system, we will be able to support 
pupils with purchases should there be a difficulty with their balance.  
 
However, once the system is active from the 17th March 2025, please ensure that your 
child’s account is in credit and sufficient funds are available for them to make a purchase.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  

 

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/categories/4407704072081
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2femail.reachmoreparents.com%2fe3t%2fCtc%2fUB%2b113%2fd2YPCL04%2fVWr%2dxh3CBSvWV18DKV6mG71VW3Jh9SL5rZjzxN4xH9cs5kvg0W50kH%5fH6lZ3nFW2ycjxb2kxdjvW8rt29299CztrW3s%5fjf43qr8fMN87k8Y52gW5ZW7nChTR8Wdl8mW69MX274wtpYvW5lKkQc6kQG54W23%2dqxp7pjptFVg%2dMmN1S%2dcVVW1NSnR83dT0%2d7W6tJyvV7K8f9lW7Mqj9v3v7H%2dTVy%2dmw2389jgmW5rqxt62M4ss4W2YqrFm34RcCqW3ypw%2dh8GMmLYW1K4QPb5MLmqjW6%2d256523QvjJW89hZhW4Ds11tW38%5fqZ59lDnVgVyTwkK1F8M%2dwN8mbK086bcy2N8Bw3%2drKcWNnW1HrFT91%5fbVdDW4vgHGK2sN1DZW6xvy4G6Jwm2bW256KKh5YdcMSW9jnkNK55q3SDMhkT%2d0DVjrGW2lP%5fbC31NdShW5HbSBk4F0%5fyNW9hqK6X49D2Pgf8pYMtv04&umid=fce84c10-f959-4af4-bdf4-d00e5d39ce25&auth=67019955b200090e7d7f1e641e5fd873be3a50b4-1cc89db097af8f4221fff89ba86c27981c96a0d0

